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Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA, Director Division of the Budget Sam Brownback, Governor

Landon State Office Building
900 S.W. Jackson, Room 504
Topeka, KS 66612

January 17, 2012

The Honorable Ralph Ostmeyer, Chairperson
Senate Committee on Natural Resources
Statehouse, Room 225-E

Topeka, Kansas 66612

Dear Senator Ostmeyer:

SUBJECT:  Fiscal Note for SB 252 by Joint Committee on Administrative Rules and
Regulations

In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 252 is
respectfully submitted to your committee.

Existing law requires a period of not less than 60 days for public comment prior to the
adoption of any permanent or temporary rule or regulation with the option of reducing that
period to no less than 30 days. SB 252 removes that option, leaving the requirement at 60 days.
The bill also makes technical corrections.

Passage of SB 252 is not expected to have a fiscal effect on state agencies.

Sincerely,

Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA
Director of the Budget

cc: Marilyn Jacobson, Administration
Chris Tymeson, Wildlife, Parks & Tourism
Aaron Dunkel, KDHE
Desiree Taliaferro, Secretary of State’s Office



